
Anti-Poverty	Coalition	
December	19th,	2016	
Faith	United	Methodist	

	
Attending:	Karyn	Clasen	HHCS,	Jenna	Manier	CASDA,	Joanne	Sanders	CASDA,	Lynn	Tracy	SVDP,	

Sarah	Kruse	Sal.	Army,	Cheryl	Young	Sal.	Army,	Tarah	Nichols	UW	Ext.,	Julie	Montogery	UW	Ext.,	Millie	
Rounsville	NWCSA,	Barb	Certa-Werner	HHCS,	Lt.	Jasen	Elcombe	Sal.	Army,	Lt.	Kimberly	Elcombe	Sal.	Army,	
Kelley	Johnson	Sec.	Harvest,	Char	Groeneuld	Intern	SVDP	

	
	
Tom	from	Boys	and	Girls	Club	was	unable	to	attend.	
	
Broadway	Building	Update:	Meeting	at	Faith	with	Krystal	and	Sarah	from	Salvation	Army	and	

tenents	to	help	answer	questions.	Final	day	out	in	Jan.	1st.	
	Would	a	Housing	Crisis	Response	Team	be	beneficial	for	upcoming	possible	for	closure	of	

apartment	buildings?	Similar	to	our	Homeless	Connect.	A	one	stop	shop	for	a	variety	of	agencies	to	answer	
question	and	give	resources	to	families.	

Point	in		time	Jan.	25th	time	will	be	moved	from	Midnight	to	6am.	
Salvation	Army	will	require	a	meeting	with	Sarah	the	case	worker	for	the	salvation	army	before	the	

food	shelf	will	be	able	to	be	utilized.	1st	visit	and	then	every	4th	visit	after	that.	
And	for	any	fund	to	be	available	for	housing	needs	an	eviction	or	shut	off	notice	will	be	needed	to	

be	considered.	
Jan.	23rd	is	the	next	APAC.	Possible	Health	Care	Clinic-Mariner	Clinic.	
	
	


